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Dear Parents, 

I am delighted to inform you that we have recently appointed a new, highly-

qualified teaching assistant to work alongside our existing team.  Our aim is 

always to teach the children according to their needs and we now able to target 

the teaching of the children even more closely.  Our new member of staff will also 

help to co-ordinate our reading scheme alongside Mrs Morgan. 

 

Class 1 were absolutely thrilled 

to visit Sudbury Hall on 

Wednesday and I am told that 

they represented Bosley School 

very well.   

They have lots of exciting ideas for their own museum which will 

be opening in a few weeks time. 

 

 

Thankyou to all the parents who have volunteered to come in and talk to the 

children during Aspiration Week. I will be contacting you shortly to finalise 

specific days and times. 

We always value ideas and suggestions from our parents, therefore would you 

please take the time to complete the attached survey?  We use your ideas to 

improve the school and support your children in their learning.   

As always, thank you for your continued support, 

Mr Barard 

Expect great things of God; 

achieve great things for 

God. 

William Carey 
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The Rose Queen and Fell Race are 

almost upon us and we are all hoping 

for a change in the weather.  

There is a planning meeting on 

Wednesday 2nd May at 7.30pm in 

The Harrington Arms. All welcome.  

ROSE QUEEN AND FELL RACE 
Street Party 

Save the Date! Please join us for our Royal 

Wedding Street Party at lunchtime on Friday 18th 

May. Donations of cakes on the day would be 

appreciated.  

iSingPOP 

Please read the attached letter about iSingPOP 

and return any order forms for CDs and t-shirts/

hoodies by Wednesday 23rd May. Do join us for 

our concerts on Thursday 24th at 2pm and 6pm in 

Bosley St Marys Church. 

Thank you to all parents and pupils who gave feedback on our website and a special 

thanks for all the great ideas.  We have redesigned our website so it’s now easier to 

find information and see what we have been doing in school. Please do have a look. 

www.bosleyschool.co.uk 

Building work 

The work on the gable wall will 

begin during half term and it is 

planned that it will be 

completed well before our 

return to school in September.  

Spellings 

We've received some really 
positive feedback about having 
spelling lists available on the 
website.  We will continue to do 
this and both classes will receive 
a new list in the next couple of 
weeks.  It can be hard to keep 
track of which week is being 
tested so, from this week 
onwards, that information will be 
updated on the website.  Please 
keep an eye on the class pages 

Upcoming Events 

Fri 27th April PTA meeting 3.30pm in school 

Mon 14th May KS2 SATs week begins 

Fri 18th May Beetle Drive 3:30pm 

Fri 18th May Royal Wedding Street Party  

Mon 21st May I Sing Pop week begins 

Thu 24th May I Sing Pop performances 

Sat 16th June Rose Queen and Fell Race 

Sun 17th June Rose Queen Church Service 

Thu 5th July Astbury Leavers’ Service (Yr6) 

and Y6 day out 

Thu 19th July Leavers’ Disco 

Fri 20th July School closes for the summer 

Tue 4th September School re-opens 
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